
VILLAGE OF ONEKAMA

2024 BRUSH COLLECTION SCHEDULE


Within the Village limits, brush collection is scheduled for the months of April through 
October.  Specifically: Friday, April 12, 2024, Friday, April 26, 2024, Friday, May 31, 
2024; Friday, June 28, 2024; Friday, July 26, 2024; Friday, August 23, 2024; Friday, 
September 27, 2024; Friday, October 11, 2024; and Friday, October 25, 2024.  Brush is 
considered to be branches smaller than 3” in diameter, small tree limbs, and bush and 
shrub trimmings.  Brush is not old trees cut into lengths, old cedars, or old arborvitae.  
Excessive or oversized brush will be marked and not removed by the Village or its 
contractor.  Removal of trees and full sized shrubs are the responsibility of the property 
owner and will not be removed by the Village or its contractor.  Brush must not be 
contaminated with metal, wire, glass, chemicals, concrete, asphalt, lawn and garden 
debris, or other household refuse.


Clearly labeled paper Biodegradable bags must be used for lawn and garden debris.  
These bags will be collected only on the last Friday of each month from April through 
October.  Specifically, April 26, 2024, May 31, 2024, June 28, 2024, July 26, 2024, 
August 30, 2024, September 27, 2024, October 25, 2024 and weather permitting 
November 15, 2024.  Do not overload the bags.  The weight limit per bag is 30 pounds.  
Bags must not be contaminated with metal, glass, chemicals, concrete, asphalt, or other 
household refuse.


Brush is collected by the Village Maintenance Personnel and by a contractor using your 
tax money.  Because we want to use your money as efficiently as possible, please use 
brush collection properly.  Please keep our Village looking neat.  Do not place brush or 
bags out until after 06:00 a.m. or not after 09:00 a.m. on the day of the scheduled 
collection.  


Thank you.


The Trustees of the Onekama Village Council


